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[bookmark: _GoBack]The purpose of this survey is to provide the Administration for Native Americans with information on best practices working through the COVID-19 pandemic and when your community will be open to receive visitors. Your participation is voluntary, and the information provided will be kept private. 

1. What are best practices your project has developed in response to COVID-19 and various workplace regulations. 
2. The Administration for Native Americans tries to visit our grantees for both mid-term monitoring as well as learning about project Outcome for ending projects. Looking ahead, do you think your tribe or organization would be open to welcoming ANA staff in your community in the Spring of 2021?
· Yes
· No
· Do not know at this time
3. If not or that you do not know, that is understandable, we would like to know your concerns?

PAPERWORK REDUCTION ACT OF 1995 (Pub. L. 104-13) STATEMENT OF PUBLIC BURDEN: The purpose of this information collection is to provide feedback to the Administration for Native Americans regarding grantees’ best practices and opening to visitors responding to the COVID-19 pandemic.  Public reporting burden for this collection of information is estimated to average 2 minutes per response, including the time for reviewing instructions, gathering and maintaining the data needed, and reviewing the collection of information. This is a voluntary collection of information. An agency may not conduct or sponsor, and a person is not required to respond to, a collection of information subject to the requirements of the Paperwork Reduction Act of 1995, unless it displays a currently valid OMB control number. The OMB # is 0970-0401 and the expiration date is 05/31/2021. If you have any comments on this collection of information, please contact Amy.Zukowski@acf.hhs.gov.



